
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 15, 2016, the Florida Public Service Commission has issued an order. 

By Order No. PSC-16-0 I 07-PAA-WU, the Commission approved San lando Utilities Corporation's Petition for Rule 
Waiver of Rule 25-30.565, Florida Administrative Code, filed December 28, 2015, in Docket No. 150230-WU. The 
Order was consummated by Order No. PSC-16-0142-CO-WU, issued April 16, 2016. The rule addresses the 
necessary information that must be filed for each application for a service availability policy or charge. The petition 
was approved on the basis that the purpose of the underlying statute would be achieved by other means and 
application of the rule would create substantial hardship. Notice of the petition was published in the FAR on 
January 07,2016. 

A copy of the order may be obtained from the Office of Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service Commission, 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, 

1:\F AR\ 150230wu.doc 
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